LIVINGSTON LAND CONSERVANCY

Annual Meeting

June 14th (Wed), 7:00 – 9:00pm Brighton District Library

"The Fascinating World of Bees and Beekeeping"

Featured presentation by Roger Sutherland

Roger is a past president of the MI Beekeepers Association, MI Audubon Society and MI Botanical Club, Huron Valley Chapter. He taught biological sciences at School Craft College for many years and has also conducted many wildflower classes & nature walks.

In addition to the presentation, a short meeting will be held to discuss elections results and the status of the Land Conservancy.

Light refreshments will be served.

